
      Oasis Elementary South K-Kids 
              Stocking Stuffer Drive 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families 

There is a very special group in our community in need of some simple 
items.  In the spirit of Christmas giving, K-Kids would like to collect these items 
to place in stockings to give to the people at Special Pops.  If you can please 
send the stocking stuffers to school, K-Kids will collect them from the 
classrooms.  Donations will be accepted in your child’s classroom from 
November 28th - December 9th.  Thank you for your support! 

 

Suggested List for Stocking Stuffers 

Travel–Size Soaps 

Travel- Size Shampoos 

Travel –Size Hand Sanitizers 

Toothbrushes/Toothpaste 

Travel-Size Perfumes, Lotions, and Colognes 

Decorative Pencils/Pens/Stationery/Mini Notebooks 

Pocket Calendars for 2023 

Candy/Snacks/Gum 

Sugar Free Gum, Candy, and Snacks 

Mini Picture Frames 

Key Chains 

Holiday Pins 

Mini Brushes/Combs 


